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25th November 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Class 1CM Christmas Performance: ‘A Little Nativity’ 
 
Please join us on Friday 16th December for the 1CM Christmas performance of ‘A Little Nativity’.  
The performance will start at 2.00 pm and last for approx. 30 minutes. 
 
Unfortunately, as our school halls are all small, there will only be two parents/carers per child 
allowed to attend the performance.   Please enter the school via the Year 1 gate, next to Reception.   
 
Parents/Carers will be checked off against the class list on entry.  Parents/Carers will not be able 
to congregate in the reception area, so please do not turn up too early as you will be cold and 
possibly wet.  If possible, it would be appreciated if young children were not brought to the 
performance as any noise may distract the children who are performing.  Unfortunately, we are 
unable to offer a creche facility and prams will be left outside the hall.    
 
Parents/Carers may take photographs or video the performance, however, you cannot share 
pictures/videos containing other children on Twitter/Facebook or any other social 
networking/publishing site.   
 
The School Council have chosen to support Stick ‘n’ Step this year, a local charity supporting 
children with cerebral palsy.  If you wish to make a donation you can do so on the day or via 
ParentPay. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

 

 
S.G. Brady 
Headteacher 
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